
From: Fiona Vance
To: Laura Friend
Cc: Bill Kennedy; Joe Sonnenberg; Andy Cumming; Cody Metheral (cody@linkage.ag); md26@mdwillowcreek.com;

sfinlay@rmrf.com; a.pedro@fortmacleod.com; chisholm@mdwillowcreek.com; jagrios@kaolawyers.com;
k.sandford@fortmacleod.com; dianehorvath@orrsc.com; gavinscott@orrsc.com

Subject: LA21037 A&D Cattle Review - no reply submission
Date: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 11:35:58 AM

Good morning,
 
I can advise that the Approval Officer and NRCB Field Services will not be filing a reply submission in
this matter.
 
Regards,
 
Fiona N. Vance (she/elle)
Chief Legal Officer - Operations, NRCB
Fiona.Vance@nrcb.ca
(780) 422-1952
 
This communication, including any attachments, is intended for the recipient to whom it is addressed,
and may contain confidential, personal, or privileged information. If you are not the intended
recipient of this communication, please contact the sender immediately and do not copy, distribute,
or take any action in reliance on it. Any communication received in error, or subsequent reply, should
be double-deleted or destroyed without making a copy.
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